
Aysgarth Township Parish Meeting - draft minutes 

In Aysgarth Institute 

March 20, 2023 

 

Present - Cllrs John Dinsdale, Peter Windle and David Wood; Ben Steel and Pip Pointon (clerk) 

1  Apologies - received from David Spence 

2  Election - Pip proposed and David Wood seconded that John Dinsdale be chairman. Unanimously 

agreed.  

3  Minutes of last meeting - Peter proposed and David seconded that these were a true record. 

Agreed. 

4 Matters Arising 

Mill Lane - John said it was now three years since the site meeting at Mill Lane and still nothing had 

been done. He added that North Yorkshire County councillor Yvonne Peacock was working on this.  

Cobbles between Aries and George and Dragon - Ben said he hadn’t seen any, nor had the builders.  

Post Office - This was now up and running at Aysgarth Garage and Shop, and provided almost all the 

services expected. 

5  Lettings 

Flout Moor   David Wood    £450 

Seata Lane     David Wood      £10 

High Lane   David Spence    £10 

All payments by bank transfer to Aysgarth and District Parish Council 

Pip Pointon asked if there could be no livestock in Seata Lane so that people could reach Seata 

Quarry  when the spring wild flowers were in bloom.  David said no livestock would be put in the 

lane until June 1 Pip thanked him. 

6  Any other business  

John reported that there would be a skip in Aysgarth from 9am to 10.30am on May 20; and that the 

bushes along road to Home Farm would be cut back soon.  

It was reported that a tree affected by ash dieback in Doctors Lane was slowly being cut back and 

removed by a local resident. 

7  Meeting closed at 7.40pm  

 


